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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Con: mission
Region II - Suite 3100
101 Marietta Street .

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SEQUDYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - PIPING EMBEDDED IN STRUCTURAL
CONCRETE - NCR CEB 79-1 - SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION

The subject deficiency was initially reported to h2C-01E Inspector
A. Herdt on January 12, 1979, in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e).
An interim report was submitted on February 8, 1979, and a final
report was submitted on March 21, 1979. Enclosed is our revised
final report. This revision has been made to provide supplemental
information on the description of the nonconformance.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch
with D. L. Lambert at FTS 854-2581.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

1 . \\ E
. M. Mills, Mana;;e[yk

Nuclear Regulation and Safety

Enclosure
cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Jr., Director (Enclosure)

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cocenission
51ashington, DC 20555
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